Ref No: 2017/IBBA/0]

Announcement

Please be informed you of the new study plans for Bachelor of Business Administration
(International) programs will be introduced with effect from 16" June, 2017.

The proposal has been discussed during the IBBA weekly meetings that were conducted between
the 25 April 2017 and 7 June, 2017. It is planned that students will have the choice on whether to
study a 3-year plan instead of a current 4-year plan, although this will not be mandatory for all
the students on the BBA program. Students who wish to follow the 3-year plan would be advised
to maintain at least a CGPA of 2.50.

These study plans are prepared in order to guide all stakeholders of IBBA program in Siam
University. Further, the students who are admitted to Siam University as from August 2017 will
be guided and advised by their respective advisors accordingly.

The study plans for 3 and 4 years are attached as annexures | & 2.

This announcement is issued on 15" June, 2017.
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